


































Housing Authority of the City of Bastrop
2009 Agency Plan

Resident Advisory Board Comments

The Resident Advisory Board (RAB) met on June 9, 2009 where the 2009 Agency Plan
was discussed. The concerns addressed by the RAB were primarily related to physical
improvements of dwelling units.

Specifically, they have requested sliding drawers in lower kitchen cabinets and ramps at
the elderly units. Additionally, they have requested motion sensor lighting at the family
units.

The Housing Authority has agreed with the requests and will incorporate these
improvements into its Capital Fund Program improvements.


